Jaswal, Gagandeep

From: Jaswal, Gagandeep

Sent: 2024/09/04 2:11 PM

To: Jaswal, Gagandeep

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL]Opposition to Zoning Amendment for City File #: 0ZS-2024-0039

From: sandip makwana < -

Sent: Tuesday, September 3, 2024 9:20 AM
To: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca>
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Opposition to Zoning Amendment for City File #: 0ZS-2024-0039

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do
not trust or are not expecting.

Dear Chinoye Sunny,

| am writing to strongly oppose the proposed development at 9379 Clarkway Drive. As a resident, | am
deeply concerned about the negative impact this project will have on our community.

Traffic and Safety: Our neighborhood already struggles with traffic during peak hours. Adding 346
residential units will worsen the situation, increasing the risk of accidents and endangering pedestrians,
cyclists, and school children.

Strain on Schools: Our local schools are already at full capacity. This development would overwhelm
our education system, leading to overcrowded classrooms and a decline in educational quality.

Privacy Concerns: The 8, 9, and 10-storey buildings would invade the privacy of residents by overlooking
our backyards, compromising the personal space we currently enjoy. This development is not suitable
for our neighborhood due to increased traffic, noise, and density. | urge you to reject this proposal for the
sake of our community’s safety, well-being, and quality of life.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Regards,
Sandip Makwana



